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To whom it may concern,

For the record, I am against the proposal to remove
more water from the already fragile ego system of the
South Delta area.  For years the State has taxed the
Delta - birds, fish, wildlife, and human enjoyment by
continually taking too much water from this special area.
 I encourage you to stop taking more water and instead
add to the protection by reducing the water grab.  Salinity
levels continue to rise which harm this amazing eco
system and is a direct result of over taking of fresh water
from the Delta.

Vote to protect the Delta by NOT allowing more water to
be removed.

Sincerely,

Kirk Kleinen
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